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*WHO maintains eight broad domains that 
help influence the health and quality of 
life of older people living all around the 
world. 



*

*Accessibility to and availability of safe 
recreational facilities 



*

*Safe and Affordable modes of private and 
public transportation 



*

*Wide range of housing options for older 
residents; aging in place; and other home 
modification programs.  



*

*Access to leisure and cultural activities; 
opportunities for older residents to 
participate in social and civic engagement 
with their peers and younger people.  



*

*Programs to support and promote ethnic 
and cultural diversity, along with programs 
to encourage multigenerational interaction 
and dialogue.  



*

*Promotion of paid work and volunteer 
activities for older residents and 
opportunities to engage in formulation of 
policies relevant to their lives.  



*

*Promotion of and access to the use of 
technology to keep older residents 
connected to their community and friends 
and family, both near and far.  



*

*Access to homecare services, clinics, and 
programs to promote wellness and active 
aging.  
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